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Cowtown Mopars Board Members 
 

 President - Frank Smith    FSmith@cowtownmopars.com 
 Vice President - Tom Kelly    TKelly@cowtownmopars.com 
 Treasurer - Kurt Schuster    KSchuster@cowtownmopars.com 
 Secretary - Rene Kontak    RKontak@cowtownmopars.com 
 Activity Director - Steve Wiggin   SWiggin@cowtownmopars.com 
 Membership Director - Phillip Taylor PTaylor@cowtownmopars.com 
 Newsletter Editor - Rex Taylor  RTaylor@cowtownmopars.com 
 Race Team Coordinator - Carmen Mauro CMauro@cowtownmopars.com 
 Show Team Coordinator - Ron Carroll  RCarroll@cowtownmopars.com 
 Webmaster - Kirk Maisenbacher   KMaisenbacher@cowtownmopars.com 

 
   

 

 Club Christmas Party on Dec 4th at La Hacienda Ranch at 5250 Stat 
Hwy 121, Colleyville, TX 76034 from 4pm-7pm. $10 per active club 
member, bring a gift for the gift exchange if you want to participate. 

 



Donôt forget weôre online: 
www.cowtownmopars.com   

                     or search ñCowtown Moparsò on Facebook!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From The Presôs Desk 
Frank Smith 
 

Here we are, near the end of another year. 
Our Christmas party this coming Sunday, the 
4th, it will be our last official get together. 
Please bring a present if you are wanting to 
participate in the gift exchange. Once you 
have picked a gift, be prepared to lose it, as it 
can be stolen twice. Come join in on the fun 
and laughter. See the time and place in Steve`s article. 
 
  The Toy and Blood drive was another success as we collected a truck load of toys and 
had 15 people donating blood to Carter Bloodcare. When Kurt Schuster and I delivered 
the toys to the Salvation Army, we also left them a check for 1000$. Thanks to everyone 
who participated in the show and made these donations possible. 
 
  We did have some interesting moments this year with our general meeting locations. 
After being overlooked a couple of times at what I had hoped could be our new home, 
we gathered ourselves up and moved down the street to the Pizza Inn. Many thanks to 
Roger and Grace for taking good care of us. We will return there on January 15th. 
 
  Don`t forget, at the January meeting we will be taking nominations for all the board 
member positions. The office of president will need to be filled as I will not be returning 
next year. I can`t speak for the other officers, but I can tell you they have been a great 
group to work with. Working around the Damdemic wouldn`t have been possible with-
out your help and support. Thanks y`all. 
 
  The Dallas Autorama is just around the corner. See Ron Carroll for an entry form. If 
you have never entered or attended you should make an effort to go. We will be sharing 
a space with the Dallas Mopar club like we did last year. 
 
  See you Sunday 

 
Your President 
Frank Smith 



November 2022 Cowtown Mopar Toy Drive at Speedtek 


